
Project Update: April 2018 
 
We finished field work for March. During March we caught 55 individuals of Balkan 
terrapin. We managed to catch the 55 individuals for whom we have done 
morphometric measures, determine the age category and took samples for DNA 
analysis. All individuals was returned to their habitat. These days we are finishing the 
fieldwork for April. By the end of April, we expect the caught about 100 individuals of 
Balkan terrapin.   
 
During fieldwork, we noted certain irregularities (waste water and disturbance of river 
bed) that we reported to the inspection. 
 

 
First photo: Captured individual of Balkan Terrapin. 
 



 
Second photo: Jasko Lake, Budva. It is habitat of Balkan Terrapin, one of three locality 
where we work population’s study of this species. 


